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Hi,

| am writing in regards to my concerns about the proppsed organic waste management in lidcombe.

My concerns are is that it is close to residential homes, there will be toxic fumes coming out from the site causing
health risks to local residents. There will be traffic congestions in that area clashing with local residents and waste

management trucks.

This space would be more useful to build a local high school for residents instead of a private waste management
facility.

1 look forward to hearing from you,

Regards,
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